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Tuesday 29th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas Production 

This year we are pleased to be able to invite parents back into school to view our Christmas 
Production on the following days; 

 14:00 on Friday 9th December 
 09:30 on Monday 12th December 
 14:00 on Monday 12th December 

Due to space restrictions in the hall, we are only able to invite a maximum of 2 people per family 
to watch a performance - of course people from the same family are welcome to attend two 
different performances. Should younger siblings be coming along they will count as one of the two 
people (unless very small and sitting on an adult’s lap).  
 
Spaces will be allocated on a first come basis and once a performance is full, we will operate a 
waitlist - therefore should you need to change your performance date please contact the office as 
soon as possible. 
 
Requests for a performance space will need to be completed via an online form. A link to this form 
will be sent via email and text at 12:30 on Wednesday 30th November 2022. Historically the Friday 
afternoon performance has always been oversubscribed so please do only select this date if you 
are actually unable to make either of the Monday performances.  
 
With regards to your child(ren)’s costume for the production each year group will be in contact 
shortly to let you know if anything specific is required.  
 
We are looking forward to sharing these performances with you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sian Hosmer 
Headteacher  
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